
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 

 

FFV-2018-19-000034 

Dated: 30.8.2018 

 

 

Subject: Export of fresh, chilled and frozen vegetables and fruits from 

Kerala, India to Qatar 

 

APEDA has received a communication from Embassy of the State of Qatar, 

New Delhi informing the decision of the Joint Committee for Human Food 

Control, State of Qatar to lift the ban on the import of fresh, chilled and frozen 

vegetables and fruits from Kerala which was imposed due to incidence of 

Nipah virus in Kerala. 

 

The communication is enclosed for information. 

 

 

 

 

(U K Vats) 

General Manager 
 

 Attachment: Click here 






